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Storyteller is so proud to be part of a community that has come together and
rallied support in the wake of our recent disasters.

​For several days in December, we were required to close due to air quality
concerns. When we reopened, our teachers came by boat and train, in order to
provide safe and consistent school services for our children and
families. We met with families who had been affected, to assist with any of
their challenges associated with the fire and debris flow. Our families know we
are there to support them. Many thanks to community members who donated
diapers and clothing!

We are all still here and still serving our community. During these times, our
needs don’t stop. 
Donna
Donna Barranco Fisher
Executive Director
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